
 

 
 

Heene Church of England (Aided) Primary School 

Headteacher: Mrs Jo MacGovern 

‘Learning together, loving others, guided by God’ 

 

Norfolk Street, WORTHING, West Sussex BN11 4BB 

Email: office@heeneprimary.co.uk       Telephone: 01903 201386       Fax: 01903 215033 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 5th October 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

We are writing to inform you that Heene Primary School is continuing to take part in the operation that runs jointly with 

Sussex Police.  

 

Operation Encompass has been designed to provide early reporting to schools / colleges of any domestic abuse incidents 

that occur in which a child was present, ordinarily resides at the incident location or with an involved party. We know 

that children can be significantly affected through witnessing or being exposed to domestic abuse and this operation will 

allow us to better support our pupils and their families. 

 

Nominated members of staff, known as Key Adults, are trained to liaise with the police. At Heene Primary School our Key 

Adults are Mrs J MacGovern & Mrs J Ferguson. They will be able to use information that has been shared with them, in 

confidence, to ensure that the right support is available should it be required by a child and / or their family.  

 

We are keen to offer the best support available to our pupils and we believe this is going to continue to be extremely 

beneficial for all those involved.  

 

If you have any concerns or questions then please contact one of our key adults and we will be happy to discuss this 

further.  

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs J MacGovern   Mrs J Ferguson 

Headteacher   Deputy Headteacher 
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